

August 9, 2023

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS

Hello, the parainfluenza (common cold virus) outbreak on Dublin is now declared over by Ottawa Public Health.

Foundation Newsletter

The summer issue of **Keeping the Spirit Alive** features an inspiring story about *Finding Friendship & Family at St. Pat's* and outlines in **The 2022 Impact Report,** how community donations contribute to the health, well-being and quality of life of our residents. Please use the link below to view the summer issue of the Foundation's newsletter:

https://stpatsfoundation.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Keeping-The-Spirit-Alive-Summer-2023-Issue.pdf

Stay safe and be well,

Janet Morris
President and CEO